
 

 

PSA suffers a great loss: Tribute to Ephraim Makama 
 

It is with great sadness that the PSA has learned of the passing of one of its shop stewards Mr Ephraim 

Makama.  

 

Mr Makama is survived by his wife and 7 children. Mr Makama was employed by the Department of 

Home Affairs (DHA) in the logistics unit at the Hallmark building. He became a PSA shop steward in 1998 

and was a PSA shop steward until the time of his demise. Mr Makama served as a PSA shop steward 

with dedication and loyalty and he was one of the best recruiters for the PSA within the Home Affairs. 

During his tenure in the PSA, he represented the PSA within various committees such as the wellness 

committee in the Hallmark DHA building.Additionally, Mr Makama also assisted members with grievances 

and complaints lodged against the employer.  

 

The PSA has lost a comrade, a brother and a true unionist. Long live the spirit of Ephraim Makama, long 

live. 
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